
 

 

 
           Aඉඋංඅ 23, 2023 
 

Tඁංඋൽ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ඈൿ Eൺඌඍൾඋ 
 

Lord Jesus, open the Scriptures 
to us; make our hearts burn 

while you speak to us. 
 

Luke 24:32 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6603 Cඁඋංඌඍඈඉඁൾඋ Dඋංඏൾ 
St. Louis, MO 63129 
 
Parish Office Hours 
   Monday—Friday  
  8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 
  
Phone:  314.846.8207 
Email: queenparish@qasstl.org 

 
Queen of All Saints School 
Phone:  314.846.0506 
Fax:  314.846.4939 
 
 
www.qasstl.org 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ 
Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Tඁൾ Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍ 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌ 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
 Sunday 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 a.m., 12 Noon 
 
Wൾൾ඄ൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌൾඌ 
 Monday — Friday 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. 
 Saturday 8:15 a.m. 
    
Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 9:00 a.m.—7:00p.m. 
 
Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Hൾඅඉ Dൾඏඈඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Bൾඇൾൽංർඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 
 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Rൾർඈඇർංඅංൺඍංඈඇ 
  Tuesday  following the 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. Masses 
  Tuesday  6:00 - 7:00 p.m.   
 Saturday  7:30 a.m. - 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. - 4:45 p.m.  
   Anytime please call the rectory. 

 A Pਁ਒ਉਓਈ ਆਏ਒ ਔਈਅ Pਅਏਐ਌ਅ 

 

Sൾඋൺඉඁංආ Sංඇ඀ൾඋඌ 
 

Hear the ANGELS sing. 
 
     Thank you, Mrs. Pollman, for sharing your gift of music  
     with the children’s choir, “Seraphim Singers.”  Their  
     angelic voices certainly add to the beauty of the Liturgy. 
 
                             - A Music Lover 



 

 

Mission Statement 
 

As members of Queen of All Saints Parish, we are a community united in the 
Catholic faith, nourished by the Eucharist, and sent to make Christ known to 
all through word and deed. 
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Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
Father Patrick Hambrough 

314.380.4020 
phambrough@archstl.org 

 
Pൺඋඈർඁංൺඅ Vංർൺඋ 

Father Joseph Detwiler 
314.380.4021  

detwiler@qasstl.org 
 

Dൾൺർඈඇඌ 
Deacon Richard Schellhase 

314.846.8207  
Deacon Joseph Wingbermuehle 

314.846.8207  
 

Eඅൾආൾඇඍൺඋඒ Sർඁඈඈඅ 
Pඋංඇർංඉൺඅ 

Ann Bender 
314.380.4025  

bendera@qasstl.org 
 

Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ  ඈൿ  
Rൾඅං඀ංඈඎඌ Eൽඎർൺඍංඈඇ 

Leslie Pollman 
314.380.4011  

pollmanl@qasstl.org 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ ඈൿ Rൾඅං඀ංඈඇ 
Dංඋൾർඍඈඋ 

Leanne Buback 
314.380.4011 

bubackl@qasstl.org 
 

Yඈඎඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋ 
Anna Hackett 
314.846.8207 

hacketta@qasstl.org 
 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mඎඌංർ 
Christopher Dunn 

314.846.8207 ext 509 
dunnc@qasstl.org 

 
Cඁංඅൽ Sൺൿൾඍඒ Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ 

Pam VonderHaar 
314.846.8207 

Vonderhaarp@qasstl.org 
 
 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Rൾൺൽංඇ඀ඌ Pൺඌඍඈඋൺඅ Sඍൺൿൿ 

Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංඉ  
Tඁංඋൽ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ඈൿ Eൺඌඍൾඋ 

 

“Did not our hearts burn within us while He talked to us on the road, 
while He opened to us the scriptures?”                                 LUKE 24:32 
 
How often do you take the time to discern what Jesus is calling you to 
do with your life?  Are your prayers always petitions, asking Jesus to do 
things for you?  If so, that’s a one-sided relationship.  Living our faith 
means developing a personal relationship with Jesus.  Just like any 
friendship, there is give and take, each side listening to each other and 
helping each other out.  Take time, in silence, to listen to what Jesus is 
asking of you today. 

 

Monday, April 24 - St. Fidelis of Sigmaringen 
 Acts of the Apostles 6:8-15/John 6:22-29 
 6:15 a.m. John Willett (†) 
   *8:15 a.m. Nick Arconati   
Tuesday, April 25 - St. Mark, Evangelist  
  Peter 5:5-14/Mark 16:15-20 
 6:15 a.m.                    Robert Faust (†) 
     8:15 a.m. John Hoehl (†)  
Wednesday, April 26 - Easter Weekday 
 Acts of the Apostles 8:1-8/John 6:35-40 
 6:15 a.m. Bill & Pearl Shaper (†) 
   *8:15 a.m. Tess Morrell (†)   
Thursday, April 27 - Easter Weekday 
 Acts of the Apostles 8:26-40/John 6:44-51 
 6:15 a.m.                     Josephine Godfrey (†) 
     8:15 a.m. William & Dorothy Vonder Haar (†) 
Friday, April 28 - St. Peter Chanel 
 Acts of the Apostles 9:1-20/John 6:52-59 
 6:15 a.m. Kirk Bast (Birthday) 
   *8:15 a.m. John Hoehl (†)   
Saturday, April 29 - St. Catherine of Siena 
 Acts of the Apostles 9:31-42/John 6:60-69 
 8:15 a.m. Bill Fernandez (†)  
 5:00 p.m. Tess Morrell (†)  
Sunday, April 30 - Fourth Sunday of Easter 
 Acts of the Apostles 2:14a, 36-41,/1 Peter 2:20b-25/John 10:1-10 
     7:30 a.m.           Jacob & Melonie Auer (†)  
 9:00 a.m. Knights of Columbus  
   10:30 a.m.              For the People 
 12:00 Noon Dorothy Hermann (†) 
 
*Children’s Mass 

Sunday Mass (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 9:00 a.m.  
 10:30 a.m. 
 
Weekday Masses (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 Monday—Saturday 
 8:15 a.m. 



 

 

Fඋඈආ ඈඎඋ Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
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Dear Parishioners, 
        
      
     It is an exciting week here at Queen of All Saints.  Not only do we continue to 
celebrate the Resurrection of Jesus Christ and all the blessings and hope that come 
with Jesus’ triumph over sin and death, but also we celebrate two wonderful 
sacraments for our younger parishioners.  Tomorrow, the 24th, our 8th grade 
parishioners will receive the Sacrament of Confirmation.  We will welcome          
Fr. Michael Boehm, a Vicar General in our Archdiocese, to confer the sacrament.  It 
is comforting to know that as these 8th graders prepare to transition to high school 
they will do so empowered by the seven gifts of the Holy Spirit. 
     On Saturday, the 29th we will have two Masses during which our 2nd grade parishioners will receive their 
First Holy Communion.  What a fantastic day for them, as it was for each one of us.  Surely, everybody 
remembers something about our First Communion Day.  Maybe it was clothing, your new dress or tie or 
shoes.  Maybe it was one of your presents, perhaps a new prayer book (I still have mine from May 11, 1963) 
or a rosary.  Hopefully you remember something about the Mass, the priest, the crowd.  Certainly you 
remember how special you felt, how close to Jesus, how grateful to our Lord.  I hope you still feel that way for 
sacraments are beautiful occasions and splendid gifts.  Thinking about them leads me to ask you a few 
questions.  
     Do you savor baseball?  Or a good steak?  Or a production of a popular musical?  Do you savor any of 
these or anything at all?  Savor is a good word to use when contemplating the sacraments. 
     Take baseball, for example.  Lots of people know about baseball and many of them go to baseball games.  
They know the rules of the game (and sometimes try to help the umpire interpret these rules!) and they know 
how to tally the score.  But do they savor the game?  Ponder it?  Take it all in?  Notice every detail?  If so, 
they savor baseball.  They’re not just there as a spectator, casually watching the game while chatting with 
fellow fans.  No, those who savor are intense, on the edge of their seats.  They notice where the outfielders are 
positioned and how the infielders change positions if the batter has two strikes.  They notice who’s warming 
up in the bullpen and they know who’s available to pinch-hit or pinch-run, for both teams.  They take it in, 
ponder, discuss, plot, strategize as if they were the manager.  They just don’t acknowledge baseball, they savor 
baseball. 
     Other people may savor other things, take it all in, appreciate it, let it soak in deep.  Maybe it’s a good 
musical at the Muny or a great BBQ in the backyard.  Whatever it may be, it’s something grand, special, and 
important, too important to let fly by with barely a notice.  No, it’s so special one must savor it. 
     Why all this talk about savoring?  Because one of the gifts of the Holy Spirit that our parishioners will 
receive tomorrow is the gift of Wisdom.  The Latin word for wisdom is “sapientia” and the noun “sapientia” 
comes from the verb “sapere,” which means “to savor.”  That’s right, the gift of Wisdom is the gift that allows, 
or better, compels, us to savor our faith, to take it all in, to appreciate everything, to notice and to consider how 
Jesus Christ is present in our Church and in our lives. 
     So, do you savor the Holy Spirit?  We should, we have that gift.  How does the spirit work within you?  
Motivate you? Inspire you?  Do you notice?  Are you thinking about this every day? 
     What about the Eucharist?  Many people as they gather for a great meal take in all sorts of things - the 
aroma, the place settings, the people, the taste.  This meal isn’t fast food and it’s not eaten in the car.  No, 
people savor this meal.  So, at Mass, do you take it all in?  Notice everything?  Pay attention to the Scripture, 
the music, your fellow parishioners?  Do you wish it were over quicker or do you delight in every nuance?  Do 
you savor the Mass and Holy Communion? 
     It’s a constant challenge for all of us, as it will be for those who receive sacraments this week.  But we 
don’t accept this challenge on our own.  We are fed with the Bread of Life and empowered by the Holy Spirit 
who comes with seven gifts, including the gift of Wisdom.  With it, let us always savor what the Lord has 
done for us. 
 
May God bless all of you.     
     Fr. Hambrough 
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Mary Ann Amato 
Rebecca Barczewski 
Bob Basse 
Pat Basse 
Debbie Bayless 
Susan Beckner 
Loretta Borchetta 
Wendy Brown 
Lynda Burke 
Jerry Claywell 
John Courtios 
Patti Cruthis 
Gloria J. Davis 
Ron Dieckmann 
Ron Donze 
Norma Esker 
Carol Faust 
Delores Fleischmann 
Ruth Frahm 
Jane Gacioch 
Jerry Garrett 
Pauline Green 
Ken Hagemann 
Nancy Hasenstab 
Diane Jones 
Pat Keller 
Shirley Kennedy 
Bill Kerbler 
Nicole Koenig 
Steve Kohner 
Connie Laux 
Loretta Lewandowski 
Noah Leyza 
Jason Loring 
Michael Maniaci 
Robert Massey 
Jackie McClanahan 

Missy McMullen 
Jerome McNamara 
Amy Meadows 
Gary Meadows 
Annie (Pozzo) Meahl  
Carmen Molett 
Greg Mueller 
Kelly Mueller 
Marie Murphy 
David Murrell 
Rosemary Nagy 
Mary Beth Napoli 
Ruby O’Driscoll 
Helga Ogent 
Jack Pfeffer 
Cynthia Pozzo 
Kathleen Pozzo 
Neri Prichard 
Gerri Rebman 
David Rodgers 
Diane Romano 
Marilyn Sammelman 
Patricia Schmitt 
Logan Schneider 
Scott Sindelar 
Belinda Spencer 
Norma Stillman 
David Sullivan 
Kathryn Sullivan 
Karen Thaman 
Will VonderHaar 
Michael Werschling 
Jeffrey Williams 
Linda Winston 
Ronald Winston 
Bob Zaitz 

 
Pඋൺඒ ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ Sංർ඄  

Tඁංඌ Wൾൾ඄ Iඇ Oඎඋ Pൺඋංඌඁ 
 

Sඎඇൽൺඒ:  April 23 
    4:00 p.m.   Variety Guild Rehearsal -  
             Limbach Hall 
Mඈඇൽൺඒ:  April 24 
    7:00 p.m.   Confirmation  - Church 
    7:00 p.m.   Boy Scout Meeting - School  
             Basement 
    7:00 p.m.    Finance Committee Mtg - 
              Rectory Basement 
    7:00 p.m.    SVDP Meeting - 
             Church Hall           
Tඎൾඌൽൺඒ: April 25 
    9:00 a.m.    Eucharistic Adoration -      
             Church 
    7:00 p.m.    Devotions - Church 
Wൾൽඇൾඌൽൺඒ: April 26 
    6:00 p.m.   PSR Classes - Church and School 
Tඁඎඋඌൽൺඒ:  April 27 
   11:30 a.m.   Heritage Luncheon -  
             Church Hall 
    3:00 p.m.   St. Louis Performance -  
             Limbach Hall 
    4:00 p.m.   Variety Guild Stage set up -   
             Limbach Hall 
    7:15 p.m.   LUX - Youth Ministry Center 
    7:30 p.m.   Celebration Singers Choir - 
              Church 
Fඋංൽൺඒ:  April 28 
    9:00 a.m.    Rag Ladies (SVDP) - School  
             Basement 
    7:30 p.m.   Variety Guild Show - 
              Limbach Hall 
Sൺඍඎඋൽൺඒ: April 29 
    6:30 a.m.     Men of St. Joseph -  
              Church Hall 
    8:30 a.m.   Girl Scouts April Showers -  
             Cafeteria 
   10:00 a.m.   First Communion - Church  
   12:30 p.m.   First Communion - Church  
    7:30 p.m.   Variety Guild Show - 
              Limbach Hall 
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Hඈඅඒ Hඈඎඋ 
 
There will be a Holy Hour for priestly and religious 
vocations on Friday, May 5th, 2023 from 7:00 p.m. 
to 8:00 p.m. at the Monastery of St. Clare (200 
Marycrest Drive). The Monastery is located off the 
6000 block of Telegraph Road and is south of the 
Bethesda Nursing Facility. The monastery entrance 
sign is next to the Goddard Daycare Center. 

 

Attention Seniors!  
 

Mark your calendars for: 
 

April 27, 2023 
 

Heritage Luncheon 
 

11:30 a.m.  -  Church Hall 
 
 
 

Please call the parish office, 314-846-8207, 
with your name and phone number to 
register.* 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*If Heritage Luncheon is cancelled, we  
will call you. 

PSR Nൾඐඌ 
 

    The last PSR class will be Wednesday, April 26th.  
There will be a closing Mass and celebration with 
Kona Ice truck on Wednesday, May 3rd at 6:00 p.m. 
 
     Please return registration forms and payment for 
the 2023-2024 school year to the school or rectory 
by May 3rd.      
 
     Registration for Totus Tuus summer camp here at 
QAS are still being accepted.  Please email Leanne 
Buback at bubackl@qasstl.org with any questions. 

W.I.N.G.S. Uඉർඈආංඇ඀ Eඏൾඇඍ 
   (Widowed in Need Gather Socially) 

  
     Mark your calendar for these upcoming events: 
 
April 28th at 11:30am - Lunch at Bill Gianino’s 
Restaurant, 4571 Chestnut Park Plz, Oakville, MO. 
Please RSVP by Monday, April 24th. 
 
May 9th - Bowling at DuBowl Lanes, 2711 Lemay 
Ferry Rd.  Please RSVP by Tuesday, May 2nd. 
 

     To RSVP contact Jackie McClanahan at             
  314-392-3430. 
 

We welcome all widows and widowers to attend 
these social events. 

Iඇඍඋൺආඎඋൺඅ Bൺඌ඄ൾඍൻൺඅඅ  
Rൾ඀ංඌඍඋൺඍංඈඇ Cඅඈඌංඇ඀ Sඈඈඇ 

 
     Registration for Intramural Basketball is closing 
soon! This instructional league is for students 
currently enrolled in 1st and 2nd grade for the 2022-
2023 school year. Games begin June 11, and will be 
played on Sundays and Thursdays through June and 
July. Each session is a 30 minute practice followed 
by a 30 minute game.  Teams may play more than 
one game in a day.  All players will receive a 
basketball and a t-shirt. Registration ends 4/30, and 
NO late registrations will be accepted.  
     Please contact Evan Adair with any questions at
(evan.c.adair@gmail.com).  

Rൾඌඍ Iඇ Pൾൺർൾ 
 

    Please pray for the repose of the soul of 
parishioner, Dennis Grainger, husband of Carol 
Grainger. 
    May he, and all the faithful departed, rest in peace. 

Cඈඇൿංඋආൺඍංඈඇ ൺඇൽ Fංඋඌඍ Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍ 
    

     Please pray for our eighth graders and second 
graders as they prepare to receive the Sacrament of 
Confirmation and the Sacrament of First Eucharist! 
 
     Confirmation:        Monday, April 24th at             
               7:00 p.m. at QAS 
 
     First Communion: Saturday, April 29th at  
               10:00 a.m. and 12:30 p.m.  
               at QAS. 
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Sign up for Flocknote to join the QAS 
Community electronically!  We will 

contact you with news and events so you 
can keep up. 

 

queenofallsaints.flocknote.com 

Uඉඅංൿඍ Yඈඎඋ Pඋංൾඌඍ  
      
     Our priests are being called into great heroic 
action, all while pouring out an overabundant 
amount of love and support for all of us. As a gesture 
of gratitude, the Houston-based Vocation Ministry 
launches its annual “Uplift Your Priest” campaign on 
the Monday after the 2nd Sunday of Easter. The 
campaign inspires the laity to affirm and encourage 
their priests, especially after Lent and Easter. 
 
Daily Deed Ideas: 
 
· Call/text/email your priest 
· Send spiritual bouquets to him 
· Drop off popcorn and snacks for movie night 
· Send him drawings or paintings by children 
· Pray, fast, and offer sacrifices for him 
· Post a picture of your family with your priest 



 

 

Tඁංඋൽ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ඈൿ Eൺඌඍൾඋ                                                                               Aඉඋංඅ 23, 2023                   

 

Mංඌඌංඈඇൺඋඒ Dංඌർංඉඅൾඌඁංඉ - Sඉංඋංඍඎൺඅ 
Hൾൺඋඍൻඎඋඇ ൺඇൽ Tඒඉඈඅඈ඀ඒ 

 
The disciples recounted how their hearts were 
burning within them when Jesus opened the 
Scriptures to them.  One of the many beautiful 
elements of the Faith is Biblical typology, the 
fulfillment of elements of the Old Testament in 
the New Testament.  Common examples are   
Noah’s ark prefiguring the Church, the Flood 
prefiguring Baptism, and Moses prefiguring    
Jesus Christ.  As we rejoice throughout this 
blessed Easter Season, let us pray with the Old 
Testament and see how Christ fulfills what is 
found in it.  St. Augustine wrote, “In the Old 
Testament the New Testament is concealed; in 
the New Testament the Old Testament is re-
vealed." Through typology we can experience 
spiritual heartburn, the best kind, and more   
fully appreciate God’s plan in salvation history.  

Cඈඏൾඇൺඇඍ Nൾඍඐඈඋ඄ - Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Rൺൽංඈ 
 

     We are an Easter people and our prayer is 
Alleluia!  Stay tuned to Covenant Network Catholic 
radio to continue rejoicing in our salvation by our 
God and the glory of Our Risen Lord.  Listen to 
KHOJ 1460 AM or 96.7 FM on the radio or anytime 
on our free Covenant Network app or at 
OurCatholicRadio.org. 

Wඈඋඅൽඐංൽൾ Mൺඋඋංൺ඀ൾ Wൾൾ඄ൾඇൽ Rൾඍඋൾൺඍඌ 
 
    Worldwide Marriage Encounter presents weekend 
experiences for married couples to rekindle romance, 
enhance meaningful communication, and deepen and 
renew commitment.  The next three weekend experi-
ences are listed below.  Sign up now!  For more in-
formation or to apply, go to: wwme.org or call Terry 
& Eric Engholm at 314-649-7317. 

 
5/5-5/7/23       Cape Girardeau, MO 
8/4-8/6/23      St. Peters, MO  
9/29-10/1/23   St. Peters, MO 

Aඇඇඎൺඅ Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Aඉඉൾൺඅ 
 

     Your gift to the Annual Catholic Appeal will help 
sustain vital ministries and services, helping those 
most in need and impacting the lives of the suffering, 
sick and vulnerable.  God is calling upon each of us 
to carry out His will, knowing that our selflessness 
brings the ultimate reward - a life of gratitude and 
generosity.  Your gift to the Annual Catholic Appeal 
is one important way to answer God’s call and 
follow His will today. 

Sർඋൾൾඇ Aൽൽංർඍංඈඇ: Wඁඒ Yඈඎ Cൺඇ’ඍ  
Pඎඍ Tඁൺඍ Pඁඈඇൾ Dඈඐඇ 

  
     Please join us on Wednesday, April 26th at 7 p.m. 
at Mary Queen of Peace Church, 676 W. Lockwood 
Avenue for a talk about screen addiction and its 
effect on our brain and brain development.  The talk 
will be in the gym.  Our speaker, Sister Marysia 
Weber, is a religious Sister of Mercy from Alma, 
Michigan, who is also an author, physician, and 
psychiatrist.  Dr. Weber has done extensive work 
studying social media and its impact on our 
behavior, cognitive abilities, and social interactions. 
All are invited to attend, but this will be of special 
importance for parents and grandparents. 

Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Rൾඏංඏൺඅ Mൾඋർඒ Hൾൺඅංඇ඀ Sൾඋඏංർൾ  
 

     As part of the National Eucharistic Revival, the 
Archdiocese of St. Louis Eucharistic Revival and the 
Catholic Renewal Center are offering two upcoming 
Mercy Healing Services.  The first on April 24th at 
St. Raphael (St. Louis) and the second is on April 
27th at Mary, Mother of the Church (St. Louis).  The 
evenings will include Scripture, prayer, music, 
Benediction and Eucharistic Adoration.  Priests will 
be available for Reconciliation.  Prayer teams will be 
available to offer healing prayer.  Both services 
begin at 7:00pm and will conclude around 8:30pm. 

Sඍ. Mൺඋඒ’ඌ Sඈඎඍඁ Sංൽൾ Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Hං඀ඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ 
Rඈൻඈඍංർඌ Sඎආආൾඋ Cൺආඉ 

      
     Our Dragons robotics summer camp will 
introduce basic concepts like engineering a robot to 
solve specific problems and programming a robot to 
perform specific tasks using Lego Mindstorms EV3 
software.  It’s geared to get students interested in the 
STEM fields, not to mention the robotics isn’t just 
coursework, but a great hobby as well. 
    LOCATION: St. Mary’s South Side 
    DATE & TIME: June 26th-29th, 12:30-3:00pm 
    FEE: $100 per camper 
If interested contact Mr. Bobbitt at 314-481-8400 
extension 404 or bobbittj@stmaryshs.com. 
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Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋඌ - Aඉඋංඅ 29-30 

 Presider Lectors Ushers 

5:00 p.m.   
 (Sat) 

Fr. Detwiler Anne DeRuntz 
Nancy Grogan 

Bob Grogan 
Kathy Rechtin 
Cathy Ellis 

7:30 a.m. Fr. Hambrough Betty Fau 
Mike 
Altepeter 

Ed Barron 
Debbie Barron 
JoAnn Thee 

9:00 a.m. Fr. Detwiler Knights of 
Columbus 
 

Knights of 
Columbus 

10:30 a.m. 
 

Fr. Hambrough Tim Kurt 
Alex 
Cammarata 
 

Jennifer Beidle 
Jo Ann Cassidy 
Betsie Nappier 
Jackie Zeller 

12:00 p.m. Fr. Detwiler Christine 
Redford 
YM 

Linda McMullen 
Jackie 
McClanahan 
Carol Susanka 

Oൿൿൾඋඍඈඋඒ 

 Offertory 
 

04/16/23 

WeShare 
 

04/16/23 

Offertory $    9,424.00   $    9,641.64   

Loose $       547.00  

Capital Improvement $         55.00 $        55.00   

Tuition Assistance $         15.00 $        90.00   

Saint Vincent de Paul $       537.00 $      230.00   

Easter Flowers $           5.00 $      277.00   

Retired Priests $       680.00 $      290.00   

Good Friday $         60.00  

Easter Offering $       605.00 $      487.00   
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Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Bൺඉඍංඌආ 
 
     Congratulations to our recently baptized    
     parishioner, Leonard Joseph Jansen, child of  
     Timothy and Danielle Jansen. 
 
     May the blessing of the Lord be always upon  
     Leonard Joseph and may God watch over and  
     cherish this child whom God has blessed with  
     the grace of Baptism.  

 
Sඈඎඍඁ Cඈඎඇඍඒ CYC  

Sർඁඈඅൺඋඌඁංඉ Rൾർංඉංൾඇඍඌ 
 

Each year the South County CYC awards eight scholarships to 
eighth graders who plan to attend a catholic high school in the 
fall.  Each parish submits two candidates to be considered.    
Congratulations to Ryan Seppi and Marissa Kiley.  These 
two eighth graders were nominated by our parish. 
 
 
The 2023 South County CYC Scholarship recipients are: 
 
    Ian Carpenter from Assumption - Vianney  
    Collie Kerr from Immaculate Conception - Notre Dame  
    Brody Ervin from Our Lady - St. Pius X 
    Ryan Seppi from Queen of All Saints - Vianney  
    Lewis Schelinski from St. Catherine Laboure - DeSmet 
    Sadie Vujevic from St. Catherine Laboure - Ursuline 
    Amelia Lang from St. Joseph - St. Pius X 
    Lily Winkelmann from St. Mark - Notre Dame  
 
These eighth graders were recognized at the annual South County CYC Banquet that was held on Saturday, 
April 1st.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wൾඅർඈආൾ ඍඈ QAS! 
 
     Let’s welcome our newest parishioner to 
   Queen of All Saints, Jo Ellen Hatfield.  
  The Welcoming Committee stopped by her  
  house for a visit and gave her a bag full of  
  goodies. 
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To register, visit 
QASAA.ORG 
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Family & Friend Camping Available

September and October

Ondessonk.com             877-659-3593



For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com              Queen of All Saints Church, Oakville, MO              A 4C 01-4125

Interior/Exterior Renovations, Roofing,  
Tree & Stump Removal Services

Call or Text: 314-517-9699 
stlonecall@gmail.com

ONE CALLONE CALL
Like us on 

Facebook for 
10% Off  

@oncecallstl

Welker Family Dentistry
(314) 846-0101 • 5709 Telegraph Road

Chet E. Welker, D.D.S. 
Ashley V. Welker, D.D.S.

• Most Insurance Accepted 
• Evening Appointments Available 
• Located in the Dierbergs Plaza 
• Queen of All Saints Parishioner

We look forward to your smile!

Call me FREE, NO OBLIGATION

KEVIN KLIPSCH 
Medicare Benefits Advisor 
Insurance Broker/Agent 

314-583-0245 | 636-543-6265 
KlipschKevin@gmail.com 

www.MedicareBenefitsAdvisor.net

MEDICARE?
I Can Help With: 

• Medicare • Medicare Advantage  
• Medicare Supplement • Prescription Drug Plans 

• Multiple Carriers • And So Much More!

MAYO PLUMBING CO., INC.
NEW RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL • REMODEL • REPAIRS

JOHN BUETTNER
314-293-1776 • Cell 314-280-4808 • mayoplumbingjohn@gmail.com

3074 Crystal Lake Drive, St. Louis, MO 63129
20+ Years Experience • Licensed, Bonded, Union 


